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21 May 2019 

 

Re:  Year 6 Excursion 

Dear Parents and Caregivers of Year 6 Students 

As part of our current Christian Studies unit of work, and our upcoming HASS (Humanities and 
Social Sciences) unit of work, we have planned an excursion to Parliament house and the 
Brisbane Hebrew Congregation on Wednesday 12 June 2019. Both classes will be visiting 
Parliament House in the morning at separate intervals, followed by lunch, and then the Brisbane 
Hebrew Congregation Synagogue before heading back to school. 
 
Please ensure that your child returns the attached Parent Consent/Medical Form to the School 
by Friday 31 May 2019.  Please Note: It is a legal requirement that Parent Consent/Medical Forms 
be returned prior to the Excursion.  If your child’s form is not received by this date, they will not be 
able to attend the Excursion. 
 
If you are able to act as a Parent Helper on the day, please complete the form below and return 
to your child’s classroom teacher by no later than Friday 31 May 2019. 
 
The students will be travelling by bus which will leave St Paul’s at 7:45am and return by 3:00 pm 
(Depending on the traffic coming out of the city and on the motorway).  If your child catches a 
bus to and from school, you will need to make alternative arrangements on this day.  The 
students will be required to wear their Formal Uniform, bring their school hat, a water bottle, 
morning tea and lunch in a small back pack. 
 
The supervision for the excursion is 2 Teachers, 2 Teacher Assistants and 2 Parent Helpers. 
 
Should you have any questions about the excursion, please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Hayley Baker, Ray Bellert and Dom Riley 
Year 6 Agile Learning Classroom Teachers 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

Please complete and return to your child’s classroom teacher 
by no later than Friday 31 May 2019. 

 
PARENT HELP 

YEAR 6 EXCURSION – Wednesday 12 June 2019 
 
 
I, _____________________________________________________, am able to assist, if required, with the 
Year 6 Excursion on Wednesday 12 June 2019 to Parliament House and the Brisbane Hebrew 
Congregation. 
 
Contact Number: ______________________________________ 
 
Class:  __________        Signature:  _____________________________      Date:  ______/______/______ 
 


